
Parents, Teachers and Friends Association 

PTFA Newsletter & Treasurer Report  for 2013/2014 

This year the PTFA has changed slightly.  We now have a new Chairperson, Angela O’Grady who has 

taken over from Helen Rowland-Hill.  Some of you may already recognise Angela from her role as 

Family Liaison Officer (FLO).  Angela works with Chilton School families on a daily basis and will use 

her knowledge to try to incorporate her day to day role with the role of the PTFA Chair.   

Sadly we have to say farewell to Michelle Avory.  Michelle has been the PTFA Treasurer for 5 years 

and has been a HUGE help to the committee over the years.  Many events would have fallen at the 

first hurdle if it wasn’t for Michelle’s commitment and extreme organisational abilities!  Michelle has 

seen both her children pass through Chilton School, her daughter leaves in September. Michelle will 

still be a member of the PTFA and help out at all our events this year. 

The new PTFA committee team this year will consist of Angela O’Grady as Chairperson; Paula Bax 

will take post as Treasurer and Helen Rowland-Hill as Secretary.      

As ALWAYS we need more members to make our PTFA a success.  Last year we raised a substantial 

amount of money for the school and without this money, all the ‘extra treats’ that the children 

receive throughout their time at Chilton will simply not happen.  Without volunteers to help, events 

such as; discos, movie nights, the summer fayre and the firework night will simply not happen. 

The PTFA need help with so many little jobs that go on behind the scenes in the run up to these 

events.  ANY TIME you have to give, even if it is for ½ hour will be gratefully received! We’re a 

friendly bunch and welcome everyone. 

Our next events are: 

 Halloween Disco – 24th October 2014 (Years 1 – 6 Only) Volunteers Needed! 

 Chilton School Community Firework Night – 7th November 2014 Volunteers Needed! 

Our next PTFA meeting will be Monday 13th October 6-7pm in the school staff room (children are 

welcome to come along, a DVD will be put on for the children in one of the classrooms)  

Please leave a message with the office if you are happy to help with anything or please email us 

directly -  cptfa@chilton.kent.sch.uk 

Thank You 

Angela O’Gray (Chairperson), Paula Bax (Tresurer), Helen Rowland-Hill (Secrectary) 
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